Present: Sarah C. Osborne, Chair; Charles Sturgill, Vice-Chair; Gloria Price, Secretary; Cody Wingate, General Registrar

The Board met in the Electoral Board office. April Minutes were reviewed and approved.

Final preparations for the June 11 Republican Primary were made. The pre-printed paper ballots were counted and sorted for precincts. The Express Vote machines were ready if needed to print more ballots on Election Day. Some officer changes were needed; we continue to search for people to work on Election Day.

No further business, Mrs. Osborne adjourned the meeting. Next meeting will be June 11, 2019 at the close of the election in the Electoral Board Office.

Respectfully submitted,

Gloria K. Price, Secretary

Approved by:

Sarah C Oshorne Chair

Charles T. Sturgill, Vice-Chair